
To:  President Obama 
  
From: We The People 
  
  
We are writing to you today to make you aware of the outrage and extreme displeasure in the 
country as we witness the Stonewalling by the DOJ and the ATF with regard to the ATF Gun 
Runner Investigation. We request that you order these agencies to release the requested 
documents to the House Oversight Committee so they can perform their Investigation!    
  
Americans are watching and listening to the ATF hearings being conducted by the 
House Oversight Committee on the Project named “Fast & Furious”.   
  
We are outraged over this program that was started by the ATF, allowing guns to “walk” over the 
border into Mexico and into the hands of criminals, as well as numerous guns from this program 
possibly making their way into areas in our own country.  
  
If not for this program, Brian Terry would be alive today! The people who allowed and controlled 
this program are directly responsible for Agent Terry's death and need to be held accountable; no 
matter whom that person/persons may be. In the private sector, if a person were to make an error 
on this scale, they would be prosecuted to the fullest extent of the Law!    
  
These guns were allowed to “walk” without being interdicted by the ATF agents, who we now 
know, were ORDERED to let them “walk”. This is completely UNACCEPTABLE!  
  
We, the American people are quite a bit smarter than this current Government administration 
gives us credit for. We pay attention to every single action that is going on in this administration. 
We are informed citizens, probably more now than at any time in the last 50 years!  
  
When republics start to ignore their founding documents, they are literally committing suicide. We 
feel that you may be contributing to that effort. Americans have had enough. We DEMAND you 
have the above Departments release the requested documents immediately to the House 
Oversight Committee.  

 


